JYRKI KATAINEN VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION

RUE DE LA LOI, 200 B-1049 BRUSSELS TEL. (+32-2) 295.55.99

Brussels. 2 4 OCT. 2016

Dear Ms Marcegaglia,

As discussed between our services, I am looking forward to welcoming you and your Advisory and Support Group to our annual meeting at the Berlaymont on 8 November. In recent years this has proved a valuable opportunity to engage with the European business community, which is one of our most important stakeholder groups in our work to drive growth and job creation.

Our agreed programme gives us an opportunity to update you on the European Commission's work, and to understand the current concerns of business leaders to inform our policymaking.

Thank you for your work to support the organisation of this event. Together with my colleagues from the Commission, I am sure we will have a fruitful exchange.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Emma MARCEGAGLIA President BusinessEurope